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The Customer Lobby will be closed July 11, 2018 for staff development. Field
inspection services will not be impacted by the scheduled closure.

Air Quality operations will not be affected by this closure. Air Quality customers are
requested to utilize the southern lobby entrance.

Normal business operations will resume at 7:30 a.m. on Thursday, July 12, 2018.

Please excuse the inconvenience.

Thank you.
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